
External Verification of Compliance with the  
PhRMA Code on Interactions with Healthcare Professionals 

The PhRMA Code on Interactions with Healthcare Professionals (“PhRMA Code”) states that companies 
are encouraged to seek external verification periodically (ideally, at least once every three years), that the 
company has policies and procedures in place to foster compliance with the PhRMA Code.  

I hereby confirm that ____________________________________ engaged ___________________________________ to conduct 

an external verification of ____________________________________ compliance with the PhRMA Code. The 

verification process was successfully completed on ____________________________________.  

By: 

___________________________________________ ____________________________ 
[Date] 
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	Company: 
	Date: 
	Date 2: 
	Name: 


